
NOTICE OF SPECIAL ELECTION LIBERTY CITY COUNCIL WARD 4 ELECTION FILING

CITY of LIBERTY

COUNTY OF PICKENS

This notice is to the citizens residing inside the incorporated municipal boundary of Liberty, South Carolina.

This notice is to the citizens residing inside the City of Liberty, South Carolina.  Archie Newberry resigned

from the Ward 4 seat on Liberty City Council effective Saturday, May 07, 2022.  In accordance with SC

Code of Laws 7-13-190 (C), a special election shall be held on Tuesday, August 02, 2022, to fill the

unexpired term on Liberty City Council.

Registered voters who have lived in and have been a resident of Liberty, Ward 4 for a period of not less

than 30 days immediately preceding the date of this election may file as a candidate beginning at Noon on

Friday, May 27, 2022, until filing closes at Noon on Monday, June 06, 2022. Candidates will file at city hall

during normal business hours (Monday through Friday).  At the time of filing, each candidate must submit a

Statement of Candidacy form and pay the filing fee.  Candidate filing forms are available on the

SCVotes.gov website.

Candidates are required to file an electronic Statement of Economic Interest form and Campaign

Disclosure form with the SC State Ethics Commission on their website: https://ethics.sc.gov.  If not done in

a timely manner, you may be subject to a fine by the Ethics Commission.

More information is available by calling 864-898-5948, or by sending an email to

vote.Pickens@elections.sc.gov.

CITY OFFICE SEATS FILING FEE

Liberty Liberty City Council, Ward 4 1 $25

Liberty City Hall:

Mandy Hess, Administrative Office

Address: 206 W Front St, Liberty, SC 29657

Phone Number: (864) 843-3177, #1

mhess@libertysc.com
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